
 

 

St Margaret Mary’s Catholic Infant School are hosting their first  

Monster Mash Disco 

 
Nursery/Reception – Tuesday 4th November 4.30pm till 5.30pm 

* 
Year One – Monday 10th November – 4.30pm till 5.30pm 

* 
Year Two -Tuesday 11th November – 4.30pm till 5.30pm 

 
Dress up* in your spookiest attire and join us for games and the chance to win prizes. 

Tickets will be £5.00 which includes entry, a drink, crisps, sweets. Plus, tea and coffee for adults. Tickets can be 

ordered through Parentpay. The cut-off date for purchasing tickets will be 20th October 2025.  

*PLEASE NOTE—Children will not be allowed to bring or wear accessories due to health and safety reasons 

and also in case they get lost. 

CHILDREN WILL NEED TO BE ACCOMPANIED BY AN ADULT FOR THE WHOLE EVENT.  

 


